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Rachel Dumas

Corporate Officer, Manager of Corporate Services

Tel: 250-414-7135

For the latest on the Township’s response to COVID-19, please visit

esquimalt.ca/covid19 S SO U TR S0 D [ - LR B o -

Mail Log please. (Agenda July 6)

From: Barb Desjardins

Sent: June-23-20 5:37 PM

To: Ian Irvine

Subject: Fwd: Municipal Property

Public input for notice of motion coming at next council meeting
. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

Barbara Desjardins

Mayor, Township of Esquimalt
Lekwungen Territory
Tel: 1-250-883-1944

Begin forwarded message:

From: Pat M - )
Date: June 23, 2020 at 10:15:06 AM PDT

To: Mayor and Council <Mayor.and.Council@esquimalt.ca>
Subject: Municipal Property

To whom it may concern
I have included a picture of the corner of Lyall and Fraiser St. This is what it looks like and continues to deteriorate.

I would ask at this time for a fix to this issue as it has been ongoing for years and I think with Esquimalts
Municipal resources it is not unreasonable to address this issue, such as a worker with a weed eater.

Yours truly



Pat Mothersill
1207 Lyall St

Sent from my iPad



